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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Docket Nos. HLP-2021-0001, HLP-2021-0003


Barb Schomaker <bjsoo@ncn.net> Wed, May 18, 2022 at 8:29 AM
To: Iowa Utilities Board <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Dear Iowa Utilities Board,


I am writing in opposition to the proposed carbon pipelines by Summit Carbon Solutions and Navigator
CO2 Ventures, as well as the anticipated ADM/Wolf pipeline.


My concerns around these projects are centered around a variety of issues including the abuse of
eminent domain, the misuse of our tax dollars to enrich private corporations, and the safety risks that
come with transporting hazardous liquid carbon under high pressure. 


Our communities are not prepared to deal with the necessary emergency response measures needed in
case of a pipeline rupture. Billions of our tax dollars should not be used to enrich CEOs for the sake of a
false climate solution or the insignificant, temporary jobs the projects would demand. Finally, Iowans
should be put before private corporations. Our land should not be stolen or irreparably damaged by
private corporations, particularly without any real public benefit.


Therefore, I ask that the Board to deny any request for the development of carbon pipelines in Iowa.


Sincerely, 


Barb Schomaker

4335 260th ave

Greenville IA, 51343-8022

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on May 20, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Form Submission: Customer Comments


Johnson (Mayor, Rockford, Ia) via Iowa Utilities Board <iub@iowa.gov> Tue, May 17, 2022 at 4:01 PM
Reply-To: "Johnson (Mayor, Rockford, Ia)" <c21scott.johnson@gmail.com>
To: customer@iowa.gov

Submitted on Tuesday, May 17, 2022 - 4:01pm


Submitted values are:


   ==Consumer Information==

     First Name: Scott

     Last Name: Johnson (Mayor, Rockford, Ia)

     Address: P.O. Box 403

     City: Rockford

     State: Ia

     Zip Code: 50468-0403

     Email Address: c21scott.johnson@gmail.com


List of IUB Dockets:

  -  HLP-2021-0001 (Summit Carbon Solutions LLC, Petition for a Hazardous

Liquid Pipeline Permit)

  -  HLP-2021-0003 (Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC, Petition for aHazardous

Liquid Pipeline Permit)

Comments:

We, the City of Rockford, Floyd County Iowa, by vote of the council, are

submitting this letter of objection for your consideration pertaining to the

Summit Carbon Solutions LLC, Petition for a Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Permit

(Docket No. HLP-2021-0001) and Navigator Heartland Greenway LLC, Petition for

a Hazardous Liquid Pipeline Permit (Docket No. HLP-2021-0003.  The council
submits this objection to the Iowa Utilities Board to be considered in

granting a permit under Docket #2021-0001 and 2021-0003 to exercise eminent

domain on private property for the benefit of a for profit private company

generally and will specifically object to any specific applications of

eminent domain by these projects to complete their pipelines in, near or by

the City of Rockford in Floyd County Iowa.


These pipelines' potential health, safety and environmental concerns will be

a deterrent for future growth in our already struggling small community.  It
will place tremendous stress on the budgets for city, county, Hazmat,

volunteer fire departments and school systems.


Thank you for your consideration of our concerns!


Sincerely,


Scott Johnson

Mayor, City of Rockford, Iowa


Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on May 20, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Docket Nos. HLP-2021-0001, HLP-2021-0003


Sherri Webb <sherriannie@hotmail.com> Tue, May 17, 2022 at 11:39 PM
To: Iowa Utilities Board <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Dear Iowa Utilities Board,


I am writing in opposition to the proposed carbon pipelines by Summit Carbon Solutions and Navigator
CO2 Ventures, as well as the anticipated ADM/Wolf pipeline.


My concerns around these projects are centered around a variety of issues including the abuse of
eminent domain, the misuse of our tax dollars to enrich private corporations, and the safety risks that
come with transporting hazardous liquid carbon under high pressure. 


Our communities are not prepared to deal with the necessary emergency response measures needed in
case of a pipeline rupture. Billions of our tax dollars should not be used to enrich CEOs for the sake of a
false climate solution or the insignificant, temporary jobs the projects would demand. Finally, Iowans
should be put before private corporations. Our land should not be stolen or irreparably damaged by
private corporations, particularly without any real public benefit.


Therefore, I ask that the Board to deny any request for the development of carbon pipelines in Iowa.


Sincerely, 


Sherri Webb
1984 Sawyer Trail

Woodbine IA, 51579-5026

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on May 20, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Docket Nos. HLP-2021-0001, HLP-2021-0003


Vickie Beck <bvbeck71@gmail.com> Tue, May 17, 2022 at 11:42 PM
To: Iowa Utilities Board <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Dear Iowa Utilities Board,


I am writing in opposition to the proposed carbon pipelines by Summit Carbon Solutions and Navigator
CO2 Ventures, as well as the anticipated ADM/Wolf pipeline.


My concerns around these projects are centered around a variety of issues including the abuse of
eminent domain, the misuse of our tax dollars to enrich private corporations, and the safety risks that
come with transporting hazardous liquid carbon under high pressure. 


Our communities are not prepared to deal with the necessary emergency response measures needed in
case of a pipeline rupture. Billions of our tax dollars should not be used to enrich CEOs for the sake of a
false climate solution or the insignificant, temporary jobs the projects would demand. Finally, Iowans
should be put before private corporations. Our land should not be stolen or irreparably damaged by
private corporations, particularly without any real public benefit.


Therefore, I ask that the Board to deny any request for the development of carbon pipelines in Iowa.


Sincerely, 


Vickie Beck

1132 290th Ave

Spirit Lake IA, 51360-7310

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on May 20, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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